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Thank you 

Dear Wendy,  

I write to show our support for your amazing project based in Carsphairn.  We were excited 

and delighted to hear your ideas which will be put in place very close to our head quarters 

and kids in our growing group.  We would especially be interested in your Outdoor             

Education Centre and what you could offer there. 

Please keep in touch with us on your progress.  We cannot wait to hear your updates to          

allow us to support your venture. 

 

Best Regards   

 

 

Lorna Dempsey 

Secretary 33rd Ayrshire Scout Group. 


